ST. BRIGID/OUR LADY OF HOPE REGIONAL SCHOOL

101 Maple Avenue, Westbury, NY 11590 • (516) 333-0580 • www.stbolh.org



February 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Thank you for your interest in St. Brigid/Our Lady of Hope Regional School. Please follow the instructions below to begin the registration process.

- 1. Visit https://ecollect.accelaschool.com/drvcschools
- 2. Enter the requested information in the online form
 - a. Be sure to select **St. Brigid/Our Lady of Hope Regional School** from the **School** dropdown menu
- 3. Validate Identity at the bottom of the form
- 4. Click Press √

Upon completion, we will review your submission. Once approved, you will receive an email with instructions to either set up your PowerSchool Parent Portal account or add your child to an existing account. At that time, you will be able to complete the online registration process in the Parent Portal.

Should you have any questions, please contact Dorothea Mistretta at (515) 333-0580 or dmistretta@5561@stbolh.org.

We look forward to welcoming you and your child!

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul P. Clagnaz

Principal